A Special Message from the Independent Party of Oregon.

Dear Independent Oregonian,

On behalf of the Independent Party of Oregon, I would like to invite you to

participate in the Independent Party of

Oregon's 2016 Presidential

Preference ballot and survey.

Our election will take place online from Juy 4th -July 18th and is open to all independent (non-affiliated) voters in Oregon as long as you were registered as such by June 24th. It is also open, of course, to our own members who are registered in the Independent Party of Oregon.

Click here to go to our landing page where you can cast your ballot.



Sal Peralta

Click here for FAQ's about our Presidential Preference ballot and survey.

Click here to read my recent *Oregonian* oped which tells the background of our primary process this year and the hurdles we have faced as a third party.

This is your opportunity to help decide whether the Independent Party of Oregon will nominate a candidate for President as well as to shape the party's legislative agenda in 2017 and beyond. We hope that you will take advantage of this opportunity and make your voice heard,

Sincerely,

Sal Peralta Secretary, Independent Party of Oregon